
Join us at our next Council Meeting on
Monday, October 6th at 5pm

at the Thorndale Lions Community Centre!

Mayor McMillan announced plans for a Business Networking
Reception on October 2  at the FlightExec Centre, taking
place from 5:30 pm to 7:30 pm.

nd

The event will feature guests like Kapil Lakhotia, President &
CEO of the London Economic Development Corporation, and
Kimberly Earls,  Executive Director of SCOR EDC (South
Central Ontario Region Economic Development Corporation).
This event will also be a great chance to network with other local
businesses.

If you run a local business, you can register for FREE at
Eventbrite.

Looking for more information on this meeting? 
Visit our website or YouTube channel for more details!

September 23, 2025The Municipality of Thames Centre

tel 519-268-7334 email mramnanan@thamescentre.on.ca
4305 Hamilton Rd, Dorchester, Ontario, N0L 1G3

Council Highlights

Mayor’s Business
Networking Reception

on October 2nd

Reminder: Water Bills Due
September 25th! Council

Approves
Site for

New Murals
At last night’s meeting,
Council approved a
proposal from Andrew
Gunn Counculting Ltd. for
the site of a new mural.

The site of the first mural
will be on the silo at Mill
Pond. More details about
the project will be made
available in the coming
weeks.

The mural project was
recommended by the
Economic Development
Advisory Committee, and
will see multiple murals
created at sites across the
Municipality of Thames
Centre.

Click Here to
Register
for FREE

at EventBrite

https://pub-thamescentre.escribemeetings.com/Meeting.aspx?Id=7364fb4f-0df6-486f-8992-66b6e74e09ba&Agenda=Agenda&lang=English&Item=105&Tab=attachments
https://pub-thamescentre.escribemeetings.com/Meeting.aspx?Id=7364fb4f-0df6-486f-8992-66b6e74e09ba&Agenda=Agenda&lang=English&Item=105&Tab=attachments
https://www.youtube.com/@MunicipalityofThamesCentre
https://tinyurl.com/TCBusiness2025


At the August 25 Council meeting, Council directed staff to initiate a review of policies
and procedures. 

At last night’s meeting Council approved a list of high priority policies for review,
specifically the ones required by Section 270 of the Municipal Act, 2001.

These include policies on:  

The sale and other disposition of land
Hiring of employees
Council-staff relations
Procurement of goods and services
Public notice

These policies are scheduled for review by the end of the year.

Council Highlights

Looking for more information on this meeting? 
Visit our website or YouTube channel for more details!

Policy Review Initiated

Council Commends Thorndale Fair Organizers

In her remarks, Mayor McMillan highlighted the work done by organizers of last weekend’s
Thorndale Fair. Pictured above are highlights from Saturday morning’s parade.

Accountability and transparency
Delegation of powers and duties
Tree canopy and natural vegetation
Pregnancy and parental leaves for
members of Council

https://pub-thamescentre.escribemeetings.com/Meeting.aspx?Id=7364fb4f-0df6-486f-8992-66b6e74e09ba&Agenda=Agenda&lang=English&Item=105&Tab=attachments
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